
Red Class Newsletter week 26 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Red class have had another successful week packed with learning. We have been reading the ’Colour Monster’ and talking 

about our feelings and made our own personalised colour monsters that show our own feelings. We have represented our 

own feelings through art and writing .  

We have also been using money to buy and sell things in Roper’s Supermarket. The children have been using vocabulary 

relating to money and practised counting skills, written shopping lists and engaged in roleplay.  The children have also 

been  enjoying outdoor learning and have been particularly interested in building and have spent time making cement, 

building dinosaur swamps and exploring sand and water.  This type of play shows the children busy at their own ‘work’ 

and we encourage this creative, reflective and open-ended learning . Well done to all the children!  

Next week our focus will be on Holy week, and  we will be enjoying learning through fun packed Easter themed 

activities. We will be sequencing the Easter Story, decorating Eggs and making Easter bonnets.  We will be con-

tinuing to learn about Money through roleplay experience and practicing one more and one less than a given 

number leading  up to learning simple addition .  

Reminder: Books will be  changed on Tuesdays and Fridays.  

We are looking forward to another super week of learning! 

If you have any comments or questions please send an email to red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and we will 

be in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton 
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